
 

 
                             
                                         

                                     
           

 
                                        
             

 
     
             

   
     
     

     
 

 
 
 
 
 

Shumake,Connie Covington 

From: Shumake,Connie Covington 
Sent: Friday, June 09, 2017 10:55 AM 
To: Pat Donat (pdonat@sacscoc.org) 
Cc: 'Belle S. Wheelan'; Postel,Gregory Carl; Billingsley,Dale B.; Goldstein,Robert Scott; 

Drees,John D. 
Subject: RE: University of Louisville Foundation - Forensic Audit Report 
Attachments: UofL Final AM Forensic Audit Report 6.8.17.pdf; Forensic Audit Memo from Pres Postel 

6.7.17.pdf 

Pat, 
Please find attached President Postel’s announcement to the university community and the Forensic Audit Report 
compiled by Alvarez & Marsal, which was submitted to the University of Louisville on June 8. This audit was requested 
by the UofL Board of Trustees in response to the December 2016 Kentucky State Auditor’s report related to the 
governance of the UofL Foundation. 

The university will need time to review the report in detail. If you have questions, please contact Dr. Gregory Postel, 
Interim President, or me directly at 502‐852‐3551. 

Connie C. Shumake 
Assistant Provost for Accreditation and Academic Planning 
MITC #338 
University of Louisville 
Louisville, KY 40292 
Phone – 502‐852‐3551 
Fax ‐ 502‐852‐2344 
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